
  
 
 
 

      
 

  
           
April 14, 2020 
 
Addendum 1 
RFQ #20-208108 
Demolition of 70,000 Gallon Above Ground Storage Tank 
 
Addendum number 1 is issued for a Pre-bid site visit. 
 
The Closing Date for this has not changed.  This ITB will close as follows: 
Proposals will be received until April 21, 2020 @ 3:00 PM local Alaska time.     
 
 
Pre-bid site visit:   
 
There will be a site visit scheduled for Wednesday April 15, @ 10:00 a.m. 
 
A bidder's failure to visit the work site will in no way relieve the bidder of the responsibility of 
performing the work in strict compliance with the true intent and meaning of the terms, 
conditions and specifications of this RFQ. 
 
Those attending a site visit shall bring Personal 
Protective Equipment (PPE), this requirement includes, but is not limited to: Hard Hat, Safety 
Glasses, Steel Toed Boots. Please dress appropriately for weather and all Covid -19 protocol will be 
required to be followed. 
 

 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged. 
If there are any questions regarding this addendum please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Greg Goemer 
Sr. Contract Administrator 
Alaska Railroad Corporation 

ALASKA RAILROAD CORPORATION 
327 W. Ship Creek Ave. 
Anchorage, AK 99501.  

  




